From: Jim

Sent: 05 July 2023 13:35
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2023/2258/P

We are writing to object to the above Planning Application, on the grounds that it is an inappropriate design for the West
End Green Conscrvation Arca. It would sct a dangerous precedent for future applications which would radically alter the
unique character of the area.

Kind regards,

A R.and J.Broadbent
Crediton Hill



